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The Secretary

Senate Economics Legislation Committee

Room SG.64

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT  2600
Dear Secretary
The Australian Competition and Consumer Commission (the Commission) wishes to make a submission to the Senate Economics Legislation Committee’s review of the Designs Bill 2002 and the Designs (Consequential Amendments) Bill 2002.  I enclose the Commission’s submission for the Committee’s consideration.

The main focus of the Commission’s submission is the exclusion of spare parts from the new designs registration scheme.  The Commission considers that the proposed ‘right of repair’ option strikes an appropriate balance between the need to provide adequate incentives for innovative design activity and the interests of consumers in having greater competition in the spare parts markets.

If you have any queries about this submission please do not hesitate to contact Ms Linley Johnson in the Commission’s Sydney office on 02 9230 9143 or mailto:linley.johnson@accc.gov.au in the first instance.

The Commission would be pleased to provide further information to the Committee if required.

Yours sincerely

Professor Allan Fels AO

Chairman
